
Conversation Contents
Fwd: Izembek

Attachments:

/3. Fwd: Izembek/1.1 KCC letter to DOI.pdf

/3. Fwd: Izembek/2.1 KCC letter to DOI.pdf

Greg Siekaniec <greg_siekaniec@fws.gov>

From: Greg Siekaniec <greg_siekaniec@fws.gov>

Sent: Fri Jun 23 2017 12:14:36 GMT-0600 (MDT)

To: Karen Clark <karen_clark@fws.gov>

Subject: Fwd: Izembek

Attachments: KCC letter to DOI.pdf

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Darnell, Joseph" <joe.darnell@sol.doi.gov>

To: Greg Siekaniec <greg_siekaniec@fws.gov>

Cc: Kenneth Lord <ken.lord@sol.doi.gov>

Subject: Izembek

Greg -

I'm not sure you were provided a copy of the letter from King Cove Corporation to Secretary Zinke

requesting a land exchange so here it is. I understand it King Cove is not going to make this request

public but rather let the Department roll it out when it is ready.

Joe

Joseph Darnell
Regional Solicitor
Alaska Region - Dept. of the Interior
Anchorage, Alaska
Direct Phone (907) 271-4118 / Main Office Phone (907) 271-4131
Fax (907) 271-4143 /  Mobile (907) 301-6687
joe.darnell@sol.doi.gov

"Clark, Karen" <karen_clark@fws.gov>

From: "Clark, Karen" <karen_clark@fws.gov>



Sent: Fri Jun 23 2017 12:59:45 GMT-0600 (MDT)

To: Socheata Lor <socheata_lor@fws.gov>, Mitch Ellis

<Mitch_Ellis@fws.gov>

Subject: Fwd: Izembek

Attachments: KCC letter to DOI.pdf

Attached is the letter from King Cove to the Secretary. In my consultation with the SOL, we are

advised that the State of Alaska's permit request aligns with the proposal under review to the

Secretary of Interior to enter into a land exchange under the authority of § 1302(h) of ANILCA

as amended; 16 U.S.C. § 3192(h).

Karen P. Clark
Deputy Regional Director
U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service- Alaska Region
1011 E Tudor Rd, MS 374
Anchorage, AK 99503
karen_clark@fws.gov
907.786.3542  office
907.786.3493  direct
907.786.3306  fax

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Greg Siekaniec <greg_siekaniec@fws.gov>

Date: Fri, Jun 23, 2017 at 10:14 AM

Subject: Fwd: Izembek

To: Karen Clark <karen_clark@fws.gov>

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Darnell, Joseph" <joe.darnell@sol.doi.gov>

To: Greg Siekaniec <greg_siekaniec@fws.gov>

Cc: Kenneth Lord <ken.lord@sol.doi.gov>

Subject: Izembek

Greg -

I'm not sure you were provided a copy of the letter from King Cove Corporation to Secretary Zinke

requesting a land exchange so here it is. I understand it King Cove is not going to make this request

public but rather let the Department roll it out when it is ready.

Joe

Joseph Darnell
Regional Solicitor
Alaska Region - Dept. of the Interior
Anchorage, Alaska
Direct Phone (907) 271-4118 / Main Office Phone (907) 271-4131



Fax (907) 271-4143 /  Mobile (907) 301-6687
joe.darnell@sol.doi.gov








